COPY.
Tloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.4

19th December, 1938.

Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 28th
October last reporting the cirecumstances in connexion
with the stranding of the Stesmer "KIAWO" in the
Yangtsze River near Chungking. :

I am very pleased to learn that the local
situation is now quiet snd that you are able to
carry out your work normally, and may say that your
pemarks in this connexion are being communicated
to the Lon:‘lon Salvage Association.

I em, Dear Sir,
Yours 2:;:!111?,7" .

, Clerk %o the
Classification Committes.

F. Allan, Esq.,
HANKOW ,

EOERRs



